
From: Hilary Smith  

Sent: 20 December 2024 16:50 

To: Planning; David Fowler  

Subject: Museum Street service bay 

 

OBJECTION 

I consider it most important that the proposed modifications to the service 

bay at 1 Museum Street are considered by the whole Planning Committee. 

The idea that all the rubbish from the development should be bagged and 

placed on the public pavement is a decidedly retrograde step. There is no talk 

of segregation at a time when insufficient waste is already being recycled 

and, apart from the rats and mice, our area of Covent Garden is currently 

plagued by very aggressive and insistent crows - even the gulls fear them. The 

proposals for two lifts to deal with both deliveries and the removal of waste 

was far preferable, should be tabled again and fully considered. 

 

Kind regards 

Hilary Smith (local resident) 

 

 

 

 

Hilary A Smith 

9 Betterton House 

Betterton Street 

LONDON WC2H 9BT 

 

 


